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It is the policy of Seaside Sustainability that persons with Limited English Proficiency (LEP) can have

meaningful access and an equal opportunity to participate in our services, activities, programs and other

benefits. Seaside Sustainability will attempt to accommodate English Language Learners to the best of their

abilities. The Seaside Sustainability website has been designed to be translated into languages supported by

popular browsers.


